Care and Kindness Conference

in Santa Ana, California

l

“In the past I have attended these
conferences at the Crystal Cathedral
and this was the first outside of that
venue for me...I had a very positive

experience.”

n

“T was impressed with the exte
of ministry coming from First
Presbyterian Church. This was
increased by the performance of the
KidSingers, representing 100 who
participate in this program during
the week, and who really led us in
worship.”

“The people from your
congregation who staffed this
event were tremendous. They
were so welcoming and helpful,
and willing to deviate from their
assigned responsibilities and take
a little time to share about your
“The diversity panel discussion was uplifting” history.”
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